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9th February 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach Spring Half Term, it is time for your child’s swimming lessons to come to an 
end. The last lesson will be Friday 17th February. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to say how well your child has done and how proud 
they have made us with their fantastic behaviour and attitude towards their swimming. 
 
Your child will receive a certificate to show their achievement. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Executive Headteacher 
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